
A Superlative 7th "Info-Text" 

 

From the office of Bishop James Walker 

 

Good Third Sunday After Easter Morning. 

 

 It is my prayer that your service today is blessed. SC has lifted some restrictions on Sunday Worship. 

Other States will soon follow. I will not stop plans that are in place, but I do demand that if we open, 

we plan it. COVID 19 hits people of color harder than others. BE CAREFUL. If you are ill or concerned 

for your health please stay home! If you do not have a mask, I believe the guidelines say stay out of 

public gatherings. Have non-household members sit apart 6 feet in back front and sides. Be sure to set 

up trays for people to give as they enter or leave service. Do not pass trays or have people holding 

trays. Do not hold service for more than one hour. I invite all Pastors/Chaplains/Seminary 

Professors/Clergy employed in nontraditional ministries and Presiding Elders, to a round table 

discussion about reopening on Tuesday at 8:30 PM. I will send out the zoom information today. 

 

 Be Safe Because You Are Worth IT! 

Bishop James B. Walker 


